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Gethsemane

Gathering of The Inner Cirele

WE ARE ONE

Nevember 20-22. 2024
“That they mary be one, even as we are one™ Joba 17.2

NOVEMBER UPDATE

Hello again from Malawi, “The Warm Heart of Africa.”

“O give thanks unto the Lord; for he is good: for his mercy endureth for ever.”
Psalm 136:1

We pray you had a blessed Thanksgiving holiday!
November has definitely been a month for giving thanks in Malawi. We've had many wonderful events:
« We started off the month with a trip to the "All Africa Conference" in South Africa, where God moved
and spoke to us. We met so many kind people and made new friends!

It was also an honor to have the Evangelist/Missionary Gibbs family with us to have the "GATS
Leadership Conference” here in Blantyre. God gave strength and unity to the leadership of Malawi.

CONTINUING OUR MINISTRY

Every Tuesday afternoon we continue to have our home Bible study with 15-20
people in attendance every week. We've also visited several village churches
where people were healed, and others received the Holy Ghost and were
baptized in Jesus’ name!

We give all the praise and thanks to our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!

Thank you for your continued support and prayers.



